
Member Newsletter 

Thursday, March 3rd 
 

 

Welcome 2022 Golf 
Season 

 
2nd Reminder 

  
As you may know, the anticipated opening date 

for the 2022 golf season is Friday, March 18th. 

However, given the current climatic condition 

and forecast ahead, there is a possibility that the 

golf course may not be fit for play on March 18th. 

We want to ensure enjoyable playing conditions 

for all members while protecting the golf course, 

which is highly vulnerable in the shoulder 

seasons from lack of recovery. We are again 
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Golf Shop Open 

 

Monday to Friday 
 

9am to 5pm 

  



expecting another extremely busy golf season 

after record-breaking rounds in the 2021 golf 

season. 

  
Friday, March 4th signifies 

two weeks to opening day. 
Accordingly, all members 

will be able to submit their 
ballots (14 days in advance, 

same as 2021) should the 
course open for play as 

scheduled. You have 8 to 14 
days in advance to submit 

your ballot for your desired 
tee time. 

  

The ballot draw will occur on Friday, March 11th. 

As customary, you will receive an email 

confirmation shortly after that, notifying you of 

your tee time (the daily ballot draw will be posted 

by 10 am). If you are unsuccessful in securing a 

tee time, you will be placed on our waitlist 

(overflow). 

  



Please remember when submitting 

ballots: 
Accurate accounting of all group participants is 

MANDATORY. Players "to be determined" or "I 

will put Jim in and check with him later" is not 

permitted. Any duplicated ballot will be rejected. 

  

Only 1 person in the group can submit a ballot 

request. This person is designated as the 

"Captain." We strongly recommend that any 

corrections to ballot or tee time after submission 

be completed by the captain to prevent 

mistakes/duplication. We rely on all members to 

work together to ensure fairness and impartiality 

to the booking system. 

Our goal is to ultimately provide you with fair 

course access by reducing no-shows, last-minute 

cancellations that would preclude other members 

from accessing valuable tee times and result in 

cost opportunities to THGC. After the initial 

introduction and success of the 2021 Ballot 

system, our Professional Staff will continue to 

monitor daily submission activities to the ballot 

system. In the spirit of protecting all members, 



repeated offences may lead to lost booking 

privileges. THGC needs to preserve all members' 

fair access and enjoyment while maintaining our 

fiduciary responsibility to our business by 

running it in the most efficient manner, so THGC 

may continue to provide a premier membership 

golf experience. 

  
Login Information 

Login: Member # ( If you have changed member 

category, your member # has changed from last 

year) 

Password: new member password is - Golfer1 
**Returning members will have the same 

password as last year** 

 

We do encourage new members to change their 

passwords to something more secure. 

   

Sincerely, 

  

Gilles Dufort 



General Manager / Executive Professional 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 
  

 
  

 
 
  

    

 


